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29 November 2022

Scott S. Harris, Clerk

United States Supreme Court
1 First Street NE
Washington, DC 20543

Re: Michelle O’Connor-Ratcliff et al. v. Christopher Garnier et wx., United States
Supreme Court Docket no. 22-324

Dear Clerk:

On behalf of my clients, Christopher and Kimberly Garnier, I am writing to request an
additional extension of the deadline for filing a response to the petition for certiorari filed in the
above-referenced matter. The current deadline (extended once already) is December 7, 2022, and
I am asking for an additional six days to December 13.

This additional extension of time is necessary in light of the fact that I have two trials
currently scheduled for the first two weeks of December. [ have consulted with petitioner’s counsel,

and he has no objection to this request.

Thank you again for your consideration of my request. If you need any additional
information, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Sincerely,

BRIGGS LAW CORPORATION

ConJ . Briggs



